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"Hello, my name is Bravo, and I'm a member of Hope Springs Clubhouse. I fully support the 
implementation of weekly notes for the clubhouse. The reason I support this change is that it would give 
both members and staff more time for clubhouse activities and wellness. I really enjoy the wellness 
walks and workshops at Hope Springs, and it would be great if we could extend that time. Switching to 
weekly notes would actually allow us more time for members and staff to engage in additional wellness 
activities and workshops, enhancing the overall clubhouse experience." 


